Page 2. Mrs. W. S. Jennings August 5, 1935

National Park project is well known.

It is anticipated that a time will be finally set for a first meeting of the Park Commission when all members, if possible, will be present. In the meantime, I suggest to you and will to the other members of the Commission, that we formulate such matters as we think them out ourselves which we believe should be before the Commission for the consideration of the members at this first meeting.

Mrs. Coe is in the North. I am hoping she will have returned by the middle of September. I miss her greatly.

With all sincere regards, I am,

Very truly yours,

EFC-s

Ernest F. Coe Executive Chairman